
THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, CAMP 

REPORT ON   INTER HOUSE SPELL BEE 2022 

‘’Words have great power. They can light fires in the minds of men, 

they can wring tears from the hardest hearts.’’ 

The Inter – House Spell Bee 2022 was held on Monday, 28th 

November, in the Lorna Roberts’ Hall. Finalists were selected from 

the preliminary round in which all students of classes 6,7 and 8 

participated.  

Each House was represented by a team of 3 students. The event 

was made up of a variety of interesting rounds like Visuals, Clues, 

Find me, Together we word, Spellfast to test not only spellings but 

also vocabulary. The students were intrigued by the challenge and 

eager to get the correct answers. The questions were interspersed 

with Fun Facts about the English language.  

 

There were questions for the audience to which the students 

responded with unabated enthusiasm.  

   



The Arnould House Team of Abhishek Patil 6C, Suvrat Pant 7A, 

Safal Mutha 8A were adjudged Winners. 

Arnould House - Winners 

 

The event was greatly appreciated by our Principal, Mr. J. Edwin 

and Headmaster, Mr. C. Gaynor. 

The Spell Bee is not just a ‘competition’. It encourages our students 

to read and develop their language skills. 

                                                                                                

 

 

Mrs. Usha Choudhury 

 

 


